
Aloha members of the Kauaʻi County planning commission:  
 
I am writing to ask you to please remove the resort land use designation on 
the Princeville plateau from North Shore maps in the 2020 General Plan.   
 
This designation for Princeville Phase II issued over 30 years ago will make 
overcrowding and negative impacts on Kauaʻi beaches, trails and infrastructure 
worse. It will make it even harder for local families to continue to live on the North 
Shore.  It could further pollute Anini stream and reef.  
 
I feel there is no need for new resort areas on the North Shore of Kauaʻi.  
Allowing further resort expansion will only make all of the problems we are facing, 
acknowledged in other areas of the General Plan, much worse.  
 
We appreciate all of the efforts of planning department staff on this plan.  Thank 
you for your time, attention and caring for Kauaʻi. 
 
Much aloha, 
 
 
	


